
 

 

 
 

 
 
  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

    

 

  

 

  

   

  

  

   

 

        

  

      

   

 

 
 

  

   

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

   
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
          
 

Marie Romano 
Head of Compliance 
Office of the Police and Crime 
Commissioner for Derbyshire 
Butterley Hall 
Ripley 
Derbyshire 
DE5 3RS 

tel: 0300 122 6000 
pccoffice@derbyshire.pnn.police.uk 
www.derbyshire-pcc.gov.uk 

5 March 2021 

Address 

Dear 

FOI Request:  FOI 10/2021 

I write in connection with your request for information sent to the Police and Crime Commissioner for 

Derbyshire, received on 3 March 2021. You asked the following questions: 

nudity.pdf (college.police.uk) 

1. What specific training is currently given to trainee police, PCSOs and call handlers in the 

College of Police Guidelines referred to above? 

2. What continuing and catch-up training is given to police, PCSOs and call handlers in the 

College of Police Guidelines referred to above? 

3. What future plans does your Police Authority have in this respect? 

This is to inform you that the OPCC does not hold the information you have requested. All training of 

officers is run and organised by the Constabulary, not the OPCC, therefore, Derbyshire Constabulary 

may hold the information you have requested in Questions 1, 2 and 3 and I give below a link to the 

Force’s website where you can make a FOI request to them direct. 

http://www.derbyshire.police.uk/About-us/Freedom-of-Information/How-to-Obtain.aspx 

Should you have any further information concerning this matter, please write or contact the Office of 

the Police and Crime Commissioner on telephone number 0300 122 6000. 

Yours sincerely 

Marie Romano 

On behalf of the Police and Crime Commissioner 

https://library.college.police.uk/docs/nudity.pdf
http://www.derbyshire.police.uk/About-us/Freedom-of-Information/How-to-Obtain.aspx
mailto:pccoffice@derbyshire.pnn.police.uk
http://www.derbyshire-pcc.gov.uk/

